
Announcement: Inter-University Symposium 

Dear Students and Faculty, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming Inter-University Symposium titled "Innovations in 

Research and Technology." This event will be held on March 15-16, 2024 at University 

Auditorium, Main Campus. 

The symposium aims to bring together students, researchers, and faculty from various 

universities to share their ideas, research findings, and initiatives in the field of technology and 

research innovation. 

Key Details: 

• Date: March 15-16, 2024 

• Location: University Auditorium, Main Campus 

• Registration Fee: $20 per participant 

We encourage students and faculty members to submit their research papers and presentations by 

February 1, 2024. For more information, please visit our website at [website link] or contact us 

at [contact email]. 

We look forward to your participation in this exciting symposium! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your University] 


